
APPLICATIONS OPEN OCTOBER 15TH – NOVEMBER 15TH. 

CAR is re-launching its State Political Coordinator (SPC) program for the 
2025 Legislative Session, and we want you! CAR’s political power stems from 
our tens of thousands of members across the state, re-launching the SPC 
program will advance CAR’s advocacy efforts as a unified voice at the Capitol. 

It is a grass-tops advocacy network that assigns one REALTOR® as an SPC for 
each Colorado State Legislator. As an SPC, you will be called upon at strategic 
moments to help influence state legislators on issues impacting CAR.

• CAR member must have or are willing to build relationship with assigned 
stated legislator.

• Time commitment of 4 hours per month during legislative session.
• Participating in Calls for Action and attend CAR meetings when 
appropriate.

Interested in learning more? Visit ColoradoRealtors.com or 
email Brian Tanner at btanner@coloradorealtors.com.
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